
North Carolina Science Teachers Association needs your help. 

As you know, the school year was interrupted by the pandemic. Science teachers 
were asked to teach remotely these past few months with many doing so for the 
first time with little or no training. Your North Carolina Science Teacher’s 
organization wants your help in populating a new YouTube Science Teachers’ 
channel.  Please volunteer to help other science teachers and post your videos of 
best practices of distance teaching and learning.  Several science teachers have 
already volunteered and posted videos for you to use too. 

Videos to be added to the YouTube Science Teachers’ channel should be sent to 
this email address (ncstatech@gmail.com) for reviewing and posting.Thank you 
for considering helping all science teachers get a grasp on this new reality! 

You can access the new YouTube Science Teachers’ videos at the North Carolina 
Science Teachers Association channel. 
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